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February of 2023 our estimated meter reading was more

than double previous months/years.

We were charged more than double as well. This had to be an error.
| called PPL about it at the time and they claimed it was accurate.
There is just no way that we doubled our electric usage.

We feel that we were overcharged in February of 2023.

Geri Adams



